
 
In compliance with the U.S. Department of Education, Northern is required to share the following consumer 
information regarding its distribution of CRRSAA funding. If you have further questions, please contact the Financial 
Aid Office at finaid@nnmc.edu 
 
 

CRRSAA/HEERF II Report Quarter Ending March 31, 2021 

 

On January 14, 2021, The U.S. Department of Education announced additional funding will be available 
to higher education institutions to ensure learning continues for students during the pandemic. 
Northern New Mexico College (NNMC) was notified and received funds for Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to Students under Section 18002(a)(1) of CRRSAA. 

 
NNMC received $525,781 from the Department of Education to provide Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to students under the CRRSAA Act (HEERF II). As of this report, NNMC has distributed 
0% of the Emergency Financial Aid Grants directly to students.  

 

NNMC determined that all students, with the exception of international and undocumented 
students, who are degree seeking and were registered for classes at the census date (February 8, 
2021) for the Spring 2021 semester will receive HEERF II funds. Amounts each student received was 
based on their Expected Family Contribution (EFC) and credit load.  

 
At the time of this report the total number of students who will be awarded has not been 
determined. 

 
No application was necessary for students to receive the distribution of Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
under HEERF II. To award the funds NNMC will review at all eligible student’s credit load and EFC. 
Awards amounts have not yet been determined. 

 
Information and guidance concerning the Emergency Financial Aid Grants will be distributed to students 
once finalized. 
 
 


